
NJDOE News

Contact: Richard Vespucci
For Release: February 3, 2000

Advisory – Commissioner Hespe to Visit Choice School in Kenilworth

Commissioner of Education David Hespe is scheduled to visit the David Brearley Middle / High School in
Kenilworth tomorrow. Kenilworth is one of 10 school districts in New Jersey selected to participate in a pilot
program for interdistrict public school choice in the 2000-2001 school year.

The Commissioner is expected to arrive at the school at 9:30 a.m., when he will be greeted by Kenilworth Schools
Superintendent Dr. Lloyd M. Leschuk. Hespe then will visit various middle and high school classrooms. The visit
will conclude with a meeting between the Commissioner and local school officials.

Reporters and photographers are invited to accompany the Commissioner on his visit. Directions to David
Brearley Middle / High School are attached.
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